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Dear comrades, 

We would like to wish you a very happy new year on behalf of the Socialist 

Party of Bangladesh-SPB. The past year of 2022 was marked by many 

significant events for the world, which includes the shadow war of imperialists 

that is being waged by Russia and Ukraine, the tremendous increase of living 

expanses worldwide due to capitalist exploitation, ever increasing inflation, 

intensified climate catastrophe and many more. It is evident that the world 

capitalist imperialist system is once again at the brink of a gigantic crisis. This 

year is also marked by the turning of Latin America towards the Left. This year 

is marked by the valiant struggle of the Iranian women against "morality police" 

following the death of Mahsa Amini. This shows us that the search for left 

alternative is also significantly on the rise after decades. This also burdens us 

with the responsibility of uniting the left socialist and communist forces all over 

the world against capitalism, imperialism, fascism and war.  

Hoping 2023 will be a year marked by our unified struggle! 

 

With Revolutiuonary Greetings 

 

 

Bazlur Rashid Firoz 

General Secretary 
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